
Dear tenants,

Wohnbau Stadt Coburg (WSCO) would like to act in the interests of the environment 
and climate protection. Especially in view of the limited availability of gas and the 
 expected increase in heating costs, we as your landlord see a need for action in the 
short term. 

In the next few days, we will turn off our gas heating systems centrally and temporarily 
until probably September in order to save energy. 

The hot water supply will ALWAYS be guaranteed and there will be no restrictions on 
showering or bathing.

The specifi ed minimum temperatures will not be undercut. The heating system will be 
put back into operation when the indoor temperature of the rooms drop to 18 degrees 
and the set point of 20 degrees cannot be expected in the next one or two days.

Thank you for your understanding!

Your WSCO

SAVE ENERGY NOW IN APARTMENTS 
WITH GAS HEATING

Contact for questions

Wohnbau Stadt Coburg GmbH
Department Betriebskosten

Mauer 12
96450 Coburg

Tel. 09561 / 877 - 121
hk@wohnbau-coburg.de


